

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 9th January 2025

Pupil Learning Reviews – February 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

Pupil Learning Reviews will soon be taking place and will be a ten-minute slot with your child's Class Teacher/Lead Learner. The aim of the Learning Review is to have a discussion about your child's progress since the start of term, and how we can support them in their learning to enable them to reach their full potential. This is an ideal time to share ideas about how you can support your child at home. During the review, you will have the opportunity to look at your child's learning, either in their books or via the electronic Tapestry system online.

We very much believe that your child should be at the centre of the review, and please do feel free to bring your child along to the meeting as there can be great value to your child hearing the positive feedback about their learning and how parents/carers and staff are working together to support them. However, we recognise that the children are still young, and there may be some discussions which you want to talk to your child's Class Teacher about privately.

To access the booking system for the pupil learning reviews, please click <u>here</u> and log in to your 'Arbor' parent portal. Bookings will be open from 6.00pm this evening. Please do not attempt to book before this time as the booking system will not be open.

When booking on Arbor, simply click on the time you would like to book, and this should give you a green tick. Where you have more than one child in the school you should only need to log in once and siblings will be linked to your account. As previously mentioned, the system will be live from 6.00pm this evening and will remain open until the close of play on Sunday, 19th January. Please note that appointments will be available on a first come, first serve basis so book early if you have limited availability.

Unfortunately, the SEN Pupil learning reviews will not be taking place this term due to Miss. Gardiner's commitments in Oak class.

Nursery Pupil Learning Reviews will take place in Little Ridges and school Pupil Learning Reviews will take place in the school hall. We ask for Nursery parents/carers to enter via the Nursery entrance and for parents/carers with school aged children to enter via the main school entrance.

If you have any difficulties, please contact the admin team who will be happy to help.



Yours faithfully,



Mrs. Jen Fraser Headteacher

	Nursery	
Date available	Time slots available	Year-groups/classes
	between	
Monday, 10 th February	3.30-6.00pm	Miss. Deere and Miss. Bannister
Tuesday, 11 th February	3.30-6.00pm	Miss. Jones and Mrs. Goodin
Wednesday, 12 th February	3.30-6.00pm	Mrs. Davis
Thursday, 13 th February	3.30-6.00pm	Mrs l'Anson and Miss. Stanley

Main School		
Date available	Time slots available between	Year-groups/classes*
Tuesday, 11 th February	4.00-7.30pm	Reception – Year Six
Thursday, 13 th February	4.00-6.30pm	Reception – Year Six

^{*}Please note that for Plane class, Mr. Ladyman will display on Arbor when booking your child's learning review, he will be leading the pupil learning review alongside Mrs. Anwari who is covering Miss. Chalmers while she is on shared parental leave.